LEE CONSERVATION COMMISSION
Raynor Site Visit 8 June 2022
14 Tuttle Road, Lee Tax Map #21-Lot 10-0000

Present: Katy Raynor (owner)
LCC members: D. Genes, D. Sugerman, A. Tappan, Mark Nelson, Bill Humm

Ms. Raynor showed the CC the proposed site for a bridge to cross over the Little River. The
site is a former road with abutments of large rocks elevated above the floodplain. The CC
looked at the site from the Tuttle Road side of the river and after D. Genes looked at the site
from the North River Road side of the river. Pictures were taken.

The bridge is to span 50 feet and be 8 feet wide according to Ms. Raynor but no plans/drawings
were available and none that showed the proposed bridge on a site map.

At the time of the site visit, the high water mark for 100 year floods was not known.

It was unclear just how much land disturbance might be necessary to access the bridge site and
to set the stringers onto a proposed concrete footer. The distance to the adjacent property line
was uncertain.

The CC members present decided that more information was necessary before being able to
provide an opinion on the suitability of this project for this site.

Ms. Raynor expects a June ZBA hearing.
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